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2010 AFL Victoria G-Footy School Launch 
VISY Park Football & Community Centre
On Tuesday 27th April AFL Victoria Metropolitan Region Development Managers Mark Smart (Central East Region), Mark Wheeler (Outer Southern) Shawn Wilkey (Eastern Region), Len Villani (North West Region), Gary Brown (Inner Southern), Phiv Demetriou (Northern Region) and Graeme Pratt (Western Region) invited AFL Victoria Secondary School Teachers and Ambassador’s from their respective zones to attend the 2010 AFL Victoria G-Footy School Launch at the newly redeveloped home of the Carlton Football Club, VISY Park Football and Community Centre.  The “Schools Launch” continues to gain momentum and this year was no exception with the day being well supported across the regions with more than 70 teachers in attendance.   
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             Mark Smart Welcomes our Guests                                  Our Female Teachers Deep in Thought
The day was kicked off by Mark Smart and Gary Brown welcoming our guests and introducing the various AFL Victoria Schools Programs offered to secondary schools throughout the regions.  This was followed by an open forum to discuss strategies to better service the needs of secondary schools within our regions.  
Teachers were then given the opportunity to tour Carlton’s NEW state of the art facility and watch the senior team train on the pristine VISY Park surface.  Special guest speaker Mark Riley then gave an open and frank insight into Carlton Football Clubs pre game planning which led to their upset win over reigning premiers Geelong the previous week.  

After lunch schools were presented with their resource packs which included footballs, coaches’ boards etc. before the group headed outside for a skills and drills demonstration facilitated by Mark Wheeler and Mark Smart.  To round out the day Ash Brown conducted an AFL Recreation Football demonstration for our inquisitive audience.   The day was capped off with one lucky teacher taking home a signed Carlton jumper as winner of our raffle.
The AFL Victoria Development Managers would like to thank all of the teachers who attended with a special mention to AFL Victoria Schools Program Manager Trevor Robertson for his attendance on the day.  Also, a special thanks to the SEDA students from the Outer Southern Region who assisted with skills demonstration.
We are looking forward to another successful School Launch in 2011!!! 
